Ryan Howser

From: angelreb1.cm <angelreb1.cm@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 8:43 PM

To: Ryan Howser

Subject: Concrete plant on Falcon Highway

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

Dear Mr. Howser,

| have heard that it is being proposed to rezone to allow a concrete plant to go in on Falcon Hwy. | am very much against
this. It is bad enough we have to see wind turminds we don't need to see and smell a concrete plant.

Please do not allow this to happen.

Thank you

Candie Macon

20120 Oasis Ave Peyton CO 80831

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



